TOWN OF 

EQUALIZATION BOARD MINUTES

March 19, 2019

The Town Board of the Town of Midland met March 19, 2019 at 4:00 pm in the Town Hall to examine the assessment books and serve as the Board of Equalization with the following members present:  President Jared Fosheim, Keith Garrigan, Trent Manecke and Finance Officer Michelle Meinzer.

Also present: Rose Bennett, Haakon County Assessor’s Office.

The Board of Equalization met to examine the books with one stipulation.

Garrigan made a motion, second by Manecke to approve stipulation lowering Parcel 8712 from 16,805.00 to 15,899.00.  Motion carried.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned.
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Michelle Meinzer, Finance Officer

Jared Fosheim, President
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